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LIFE LIFE LIFE LIFE 
CHAINCHAINCHAINCHAIN    

 

 

 

October 1st 

2:00 - 3:00  PM    

 

Life�Chain�
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 1st, 

from 2-3 PM. This is an organized, silent stand for those 

who wish to say they are against abortion.  You are asked 

to hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are unable to 

stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a lawn chair.  

We will meet in the parking lot of Mike Morrell 

Investments and Garry Godfrey, CPA offices, 636 W. 

Lamar Alexander Parkway at 1:50 PM.  There is a sign-

up sheet available in the foyer hallway.   
    

Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions 

Received To Date:  $1345.00 
 

WMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission ProjectWMU Mission Project    
The WMU will be collecting new and clean used blankets 

and sheets for the Chilhowee Baptist Center.  Place these 

items in the hallway next to the Sunday School office.  The 

collection will go through Sunday, September 24th. 
    

Pleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf TournamentPleasant Grove Golf Tournament    

Sign up for the Pleasant Grove Golf Tournament to be 

held on October 28th, at Lambert Acres Golf Course.  Cost 

is $35.00/person.  Please invite someone to play for the 

purpose of member fellowship and outreach.  Ages 12 and 

up.  Ladies wanted.    Sign-up sheet located in church 

hallway.   

Security VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity VolunteersSecurity Volunteers    

Sunday, Sept. 17th  

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Dan Blevens & Doyle Sloan 

2nd Service Woody Woodhead 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in an “I Wish” 

card if you would be willing to volunteer. 
 

    
    
    
    



Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    
To the family of Liz Evans 

Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Homebound Member of the Week    

17 - 23              Paul Furches 

 

Baby Shower 
There will be a baby shower for Brad and Rhnea Reagan 

on Sunday, October 8th, at 2:00 PM in the church 

fellowship hall.  Brad and Rhnea have asked for diapers 

and other baby materials instead of clothing as they have 

a large amount of clothing.  They have also asked that 

attendees bring a signed children’s book instead of a card. 
 

Church Pianist Wanted 

If anyone is interested in the church Pianist position, 

please contact Susan Bullen at 865-389-6149. 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Sept. 11th 6:00  PM 

Business Meeting Sun. Sept. 17th 7:00 PM 

KIT Group Wed. Sept. 20th 11:00 AM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Sept. 24th 4:30 PM 

WMU Meeting Wed. Oct. 4th 6:30 PM 

    

Church CleanChurch CleanChurch CleanChurch Clean----Up DayUp DayUp DayUp Day    
The trustees are asking for volunteers to help organize 

and clean inside the church on Saturday, November 4th, 9 

AM – 12 Noon.  Sign-up sheets will be located in the 

church hallway.   

SermSermSermSermoooon Reviewn Reviewn Reviewn Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  

KKKKeeping In Touch Meetingeeping In Touch Meetingeeping In Touch Meetingeeping In Touch Meeting 

The Keep In Touch (KIT) group will meet in the church 

fellowship hall at 11:00 a.m. on Wednesday, September 

20, 2017, followed by a noon meal.  Anyone who is age 55 

or over is invited to attend along with their guests.  Bring 

a covered dish for yourself and your guests. 
 

We are pleased to begin our 2017 – 2018 KIT program 

year with featured guest singers, “The Transformers.”   

These Christian ladies last performed for us in May 2015 

and we are indeed delighted to welcome them today.  This 

talented group, led by Barbara Grigsby, will present a 

variety of music including gospel as well as popular tunes 

from the 40’s and 50’s.  We expect approximately 12 of 

their members to sing for us.  Please keep this number in 

mind when bringing food, and make your best effort to 

attend. 
 

Again this year, Helen Jo Edmonson, our KIT director, 

has a seemingly inexhaustible supply of interesting and 

diverse featured guests.  We think you will be well pleased.  

The following is a listing of the 2017 – 2018 program year 

meeting dates.  Please add these dates to your calendar 

now and plan to attend each meeting. 
 

September 20 December 20  March 21 

October 18 January 17  April 18 

November 15 February 21  May 16 
 

The purpose of the KIT group is to meet and enjoy Christ-

centered fellowship with each other.  This fellowship will 

include special guests, devotionals, entertainment, food, 

and more.  Next month read our poetic couplets for a 

more complete understanding of what the KIT meetings 

are all about. In sum, they are about Christian living. 

Children’s Praise 

If any of the children on the praise team have not received 

their listening CD for the Christmas Cantata, please 

contact Salena Waters at 865-257-3903. 

 


